Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:


This is your cordial invitation to the 15th annual Tualatin Physics research symposium.  It will be held at 6:00 on the evening of Wednesday, the 16th and Thursday the 17th of January 2008 in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School.  Generally, students in the period 1A and 3A classes will go Wednesday, and Period 2B will go Thursday, but check with your child to make sure you are going the night they are presenting if you plan to come.


The purpose of the symposium is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute their final examination for the semester of IB Physics.


This symposium features research on temperature and elasticity, voltage and decibels, combustion cannons, frictional loss with velocity, water rocket range, sound localization, trebuchet dynamics, basketball rotation, fuel vs. light output in flame balloons, range vs. angle for projectiles, regelation of ice, terminal velocity, weight and car performance, acoustics, microwave oven hot spots, air pressure vs. range for an air cannon, acoustic flame dynamics, skydiving, choke vs. shot spread for shotguns, and football bounce vs. height.


Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely,

Chris Murray

Physics 

Tualatin High School 



